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Newsletter 25           Week beginning 25th March 2019 

EVERY SECOND COUNTS 
Respectful. Resilient. Resourceful. Reflective. Responsible. Ready. 

IN THE NEWS 
Police Workshops 
On Monday, PC Esther and PC Barry returned for the second session of the work they are doing with 
Year 5 and 6 on ‘keeping safe’. They will return soon to work with other classes in school on this theme. 
Mr Radford 
We are sad to report that Mr Radford is leaving Montgomerie at Easter to embark on a career as a 
Secondary School Maths Teacher; we are so happy for him and wish him all the best for the future. He 
has been at Montgomerie for 5 years now and we thank him for his dedication to our children. Today we 
hired a new Classteacher who will be starting in September and I look forward to giving you more details 
about them in a few weeks’ time when we announce classteachers for next year. 
PTA Mother’s Day Shop 
A huge thank you goes out to our wonderful PTA for running a Mother’s Day Shop for our children today. 
The selection of gifts was lovely – you’re in for a treat! 

CELEBRATE 
 
 

Montgomerie Mentions: Charlie, Ibaadah, Summer, Dean, Samuel, Lincoln, 
Emily, Ava, Dylan, Tiami, William, Lexi. 

3PR Winners: Year 5 

ATTENDANCE 
 
The national expectation for attendance is 96%. The government has clarified the position regarding the 
term ‘regular’ attendance. It means children must be in school EVERY DAY. Every second counts at 
Montgomerie. We must  work together to improve attendance and punctuality even more.  
 

EYFS 94.67% Below national 

Class 1 95.42% Below national 

Class 2 96.21% Above national 

Class 3 94.67% Below national 

Class 4 95.00% Below national 

Class 5 96.00% At national 

Class 6 93.55% Below national 
Whole School to 
date 95.61% Below average 

Weekly Average 95.05% Below average 

 

Class 
2 

MORE NEWS 
 

Uniform Reminders 
We are seeing an increase in the number of children wearing incorrect uniform to school. A reminder that 
the correct uniform must be worn at all times, in particular, school ties and shoes. Trainers are for PE 
only and not part of everyday uniform. 
Parent Consultations 
We would like to thank parents and carers for taking the time to come into school for our consultations 
this week. We hope that you found them useful and informative. Please remember, if you ever have any 
questions or queries, come and see us. 

Have a lovely weekend and Happy Mother’s Day to all the Mums out there! 
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